From:
To: -- City Council
Subject: GPAC Appointments

Date: Monday, February 6, 2023 12:08:58 PM

---Warning: Use caution before clicking any attachments. THIS EMAIL IS FROM OUTSIDE OUR EMAIL SYSTEM.--Dear City Council

Please consider carefully those you are appointing tonight.

I would like to see the following experienced professionals in urban planning, the environment, land use and government who have contributed to in so many ways to our community appointed to GPAC.

Brett Newell Ron Chestnut Hal Bohner

Thank you! Hilda Jobson